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Reminders:  

Aspirations week is next week. Tom Robson event on Monday evening 

for PARENTS from 7-8pm. Andy Cope will also be leading a workshop 

for Years 5 and 6 on Tuesday morning. 

‘Big Me’ - Thursday 10th November –come to school dressed as 

someone you would like to be in the future e.g. a vet, nurse etc. for a 

£1 donation. 

With Christmas fast 

approaching, please 

remember to use 

easyfundraising.org.uk when 

shopping on-line with 

Amazon etc. to help raise 

funds for the school.

This week has been anti-bullying week and we have also had our annual visit 

from the Life Bus. We have been learning about how to develop our assertive 

skills and about the dangers of smoking. As part of anti-bullying week, we have 

discussed the differences between being rude, mean or bullying and have 

produced some brilliant role-plays to demonstrate our understanding.  

Next week in English, we will be looking at explanation texts and linking this to 

learning about the water cycle. In Maths, we will be revising multiplying and 

dividing whole numbers and decimals by 10, 100 and 1000 before beginning our 

learning on measurement.  

We are also looking forward to an exciting ‘Aspirations Week’, developing our 

growth mindset! 


